DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: David H. Bieter | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lowry

July 15, 2019

Dear Proposer,

Re: RFP 19-359 Workers Compensation 3d9-Party Administrator, Human Resources
Department

Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 19-359.
This letter is to notify you that the City has completed the initial ranking portion of the
evaluation process and wil proceed to the interview process with the following

proposers:

e Intermountain Claims, Inc.
e CorVel Enterprise Comp, Inc.

The formal Intent to Award notification will be posted at the conclusion of the interview
process.

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation

in the process is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Lowra Sanders

Laura Sanders
Purchasing Buyer
Boise City Purchasing
208-972-8144
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